
 
Ref No. AIACE/CENTRAL/2022 / 097                         Dated    21.10.2022 

To 

CMD, SECL 

South Eastern Coalfields Ltd., 

Bilaspur 

(CG) 

 

Sub:-    Shifting of SBI, SECL Branch from Second floor to Ground floor for ease of old persons 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

In its own building located at Seepat Road, SECL has provided space to SBI,SECL branch to operate and provide services to 

its employees and general public. Most of the SECL pensioners residing in BILASPUR are having account in SBI. 

In this building, the customers are to go up to second floor for day today banking needs. This building also houses the Locker 

unit of the bank-branch at the ground floor. This arrangement causes old persons feel uncomfortable in going to 2nd floor. 

Shifting of banking unit to ground floor will give a big respite to aged and old customers.   

Therefore, it is requested to kindly initiate actions to provide space to this branch for allowing the entire branch to function 

from ground floor. 

   

Thanking You, 

 

 

 

(P.K.SINGH RATHOR) 

Principal General Secretary 

 

 

CC 

 
Branch Manager, SBI, SECL branch. 

 


